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26th March 2025 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Class ‘Celebration of the Word’ for Families 
Celebration of the Word led by Class 2 will take place this Friday, 28th March. Families of children from Class 2 are 
warmly invited to attend as children will have prepared to lead the school community in worship.  
 
Gates will open at 2:20pm, with worship starting at 2:30pm. Unfortunately, there can be no admittance once the 
assemblies begin at 2:30pm as this disrupts the children’s performance. Thank you and we very much hope to see 
you there if possible. 
 
Reminder - Mufti Day and Easter Bingo  
Mufti Day for our Easter Bingo takes place on Monday 31st March where children can come, if you wish, in non-
uniform for the day, in exchange for a prize for our Bingo. Our Easter Bingo takes place on Tuesday 1st April and we 
are always very grateful for your support which enables our PTA to organise this event. Doors will open at 6pm with 
‘eyes down’ at 6.30pm. We look forward to seeing you there. Thank you. 
 
Easter Holiday Activities 
Please see attached information from Streetbeat Dance Studio. A charge of £3.50 per child is payable for those not 
eligible for the Fuelled Scheme. 
 
Also attached is information from the Lincolnshire Agricultural Society who are holding a Countryside Lincs Event on 
Sunday 6th April.  
 
Reminder - Goldstar Out of School Club 
The Out of School Club will be closed on Friday 4th April, the last day of this term. Please do not make bookings for 
this day through Parentpay. All children should be collected at 3pm. Thank you. 
 
Tune’s Nursery Parking 
The owners of Tune’s Nursery have politely requested that families do not park in their car park at school drop-off 
and pick-up times. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


